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The UKCA (UK Conformity Assessed) marking 
is a new UK product marking that is to be used 
for goods being placed on the market in Great 
Britain (England, Wales and Scotland). It  
covers most goods which previously  
required the CE marking.

The UKCA marking was due to come into 
effect on 1st January 2021. However, to 
allow businesses time to adjust to the new 
requirements, the UK Government recently 
announced an extension to the  
transition period.

This extension of  12 months from the previous 
deadline of  1st January 2022 has been 
introduced to give businesses more time to 
prepare for the new legislative environment 
in the UK following its departure from the 
European Union.

UKCA will not be recognised in the EU market. 
Products that require CE marking will still need 
a CE marking to be sold in the EU.

All products offered as part of  our Exclusive 
Brand ranges will be dual marked  
to both regulations.

We are actively in the process in ensuring all 
our products are certified to both regulations 
and are working with a number of  Notified and 
Approved Bodies to achieve this.

Over the coming months you will start to see 
the UKCA symbol displayed on our products.

During this time we will be undertaking the 
necessary steps to update our product 
information via our website  
and product literature.

If  you require any further information regarding UKCA for any of  our products  
please contact technicalsupport@greenham.com

In doing this the UK Government is also 
recognising that the COVID-19 pandemic 
has placed other considerable pressures on 
businesses during this time of  transition.   

From 1st January 2023 PPE products being 
placed on the GB market will need  
to be UKCA marked. 
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